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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

                                                     Revision 1 

Braefoot West Jetty Transit Mark Temporary Removal 

 
Mariners are advised that the below indicated transit mark for the West Jetty at Braefoot Terminal 
has been temporarily removed on the 8th October 2024 for an estimated period of up to 28 days.  
 

 
 
Mariners are reminded of their requirement to comply with Forth Byelaw 37 – Braefoot Marine 

Terminal:  

 

37.  (a) No vessel shall enter Mortimer's Deep without the express permission of the 

Harbourmaster unless the vessel is destined for Braefoot Marine Terminal.  

 

(b) No vessel shall enter Mortimer's Deep when a vessel is berthed at the Braefoot 

Marine Terminal or when any vessel is bound for such Terminal or is manoeuvring in or in 

the vicinity of Mortimer's Deep. This byelaw shall not apply to a second vessel or harbour 

craft bound for such terminal except that the second vessel or harbour craft shall not 

enter Mortimer's Deep until the first vessel is securely berthed at such Terminal. 

 



 
 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

NtM 01, 25, 28, 51, 53, 73, 83,  85,  86,  89 and 90 of 2024 remain in force. 

 

Issued by:  

Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager – Port of Grangemouth 


